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Learning Journey 
 

We have come back to school from the 

Easter break very excited to start our 

learning about the Great Fire of London.  

We have been learning when the fire 

started and made our own timeline of what 

happened on each day that it burned. 

 

In English we have started learning about 

quest stories.  We have been reading books 

by Oliver Jeffers and writing story maps.  

We also used the stories to help us learn 

about the past and present tense. 

 

Members of the KS1 choir have been busy 

making their masks for their performance 

on Friday.  They have used paints and 

sequins to make them look so amazing.  We 

cannot wait to share our song with the other 

schools.  

 

  

 

 

 

 
Our maths learning has been quite 

challenging this week as we have been 

learning to tell the time to five minutes on 

analogue and digital clocks. We will keep 

practising! 

Star Learners 
 

 

Well done Reuben and Krisha!  

You wrote detailed, extended 

sentences in your prediction 

of what would happen next in 

our story in English. 

Information for Families 
 

There have been quite a few children 

without PE this week and last.  Please 

ensure children have their kit, including 

trainers or plimsolls that fit, in school 

on a Monday. 

 
         

 

 

 

  

Next Week 
 

In Science we will be looking at seed 

dispersal and we will design our own 

seeds. 

 

We will be revising how to solve 

calculations in maths. 
 

  


